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Thank you Mr. President, 

Indonesia warmly welcomes the delegation of Djibouti and thanks them for presenting their national report. 

Indonesia welcomes the adoption of many legislative measures, policies and initiatives since the last UPR cycle. We commend Djibouti for introducing universal insurance health coverage. In the field of education, we note with appreciation efforts taken by Djibouti, including the adoption of its second National Education Master Plan 2010-2019. 

In the spirit of constructive engagement, Indonesia would like to recommend the following:

1. To strengthen its efforts to ensure that its National Human Rights Commission became fully compliant with the Paris Principles by enhancing financial and human capacities as well as independency of the Commission.

2. To take further measures towards poverty alleviation, including by promoting private sector investment.

3. To further develop the education system and ensure equal access to a quality education for girls and boys.


We wish Djibouti a successful review. 

I thank you, Mr. President. 
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